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Filing a bankruptcy case provides the debtor with shelter from debt collection activity. As soon 
as a bankruptcy is filed, the automatic stay goes into affect. The stay prohibits the majority of 
collection efforts, including lawsuits, to come to a halt. For more information on the stay, please 
read my blog titled “Bankruptcy & the Automatic Stay.” 

There are, however, certain court proceedings that are not halted by the filing of a bankruptcy. 
For instance, in a family law proceeding involving the issues of child support and custody, the 
automatic stay typically does not affect the family court from deciding the amount of current 
child support or the issue of custody. However, the stay will postpone any decisions regarding 
past due child support. Some judges prefer to postpone all issues until the automatic stay is lifted, 
but there are circumstances where the issues must be decided quickly and the stay does not 
prevent them from being addressed. 

Debtors must understand that while the stay halts court proceedings, an existing order to pay 
child support or alimony will still accrue during the bankruptcy case. This means that if the 
debtor is currently obligated to pay $500 per month for child support, the debtor will still 
continue to owe that amount during and after the bankruptcy case. 

If you are the individual who receives child support payments and you file for bankruptcy 
protection, those payments are exempt from the bankruptcy proceedings. In other words, a 
bankruptcy trustee is not allowed to use your support payments to pay creditors. 

If you are considering filing a bankruptcy case and you pay child support, be sure to 

discuss this matter with your attorney. 
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